
WMS School Council Minutes  

Meeting date: May 19, 2020 

Meeting called at 12:09 pm 

In Attendance: Dean Pasiuk, Teresa Tataryn, Kim Deaver, Jolyne Kacuiba, Erin Boorman, Dawne 
Hammerschmidt 

Agenda approved by consensus. 

Motion to approved previous meeting minutes dated April 22, 2020 made by Jolyne, seconded 
by Kim.  Motion carried. 

Administration Report by Dean Pasiuk: 

Introduction to WMS new principal, Teresa Tataryn. 

Three (3) weeks ago the budget balanced to zero was submitted.  It will not remove FTE 
positions but may mean different EA staffing. There will not be funding for the two (2) 
contingent EA’s available this year. There will not be a tremendous support decline for 
students.   

Staffing arrangements are not yet complete by Rob in Central but there will be a few changes as 
2 teachers are transferring to WMS and one is transferring out.  (Personnel details are not yet 
able to be disclosed). 

Three (3) scenarios have been prepared for the 20-21 school year.  Currently awaiting direction 
on which to move forward with. 

Zone 4 schools’ last day of classes will be June 19, 2020 and report cards will be issued June 25, 
2020. 

New Business: None 

Old Business: None 

Meeting adjourned at 12:43 pm 
 
Next Meeting:  TBA  



Westpark Middle School Friends Minutes 
 
Meeting date: May  19, 2020 
 
Meeting called at 12:43 pm 
 
In Attendance: Dean Pasiuk, Teresa Tataryn, Kim Deaver, Jolyne Kacuiba, Erin Boorman, Dawne 
Hammerschmidt 
 
Agenda approved by consensus. 
 
Motion to approved the Minutes dated April 22, 2020, made by Kim, seconded by Jolyne.  
Motion carried. 
 
Treasurer Report: 
 
Currently $14, 259.00 is in the account.   
 
The AGLC report and Society Annual return are due at the end of May.  Dawne will complete 
and submit the annual report and bring to Kim for signatures and submission. 
 
Fundraising: 
 
Previously discussed ADmazing coupon book fundraiser cannot proceed, as due to current 
pandemic, they have not been able to secure enough business participation. 
 
Catherine O-Brien suggested we look again at the Evergreen Fundraiser.  Erin B suggested the 
Poinsetta fundraiser by Evergreen as well.  Nossacks fundraiser, discussed at a previous meeting 
by Jolyne is also available (and nutritional policy checked).  Consensus determined there are to 
few weeks of school left pursue a new fundraiser.  This is tabled until fall but a tentative date 
with Evergreen will be arranged in advance. 
 
Old Business:  None  
 
New business: As some of our board members student move to new schools and will not be 
available in the upcoming year, we need to encourage more parent involvement.  We will 
provide information to the feeder schools before the start of the 20-21 school year in an effort 
to build those relationships. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 12:54 pm 
 
Next Meeting:    TBA 


